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Comments: | have been following this proposed development with great interest.

My opinion is that it is too much. Too much of everything, but especially too many trees needing to be cut to
shoehorn all this new development onto this old established property.

| get that the property owners/investors want to reap maximum financial benefit from this redevelopment, but will
they be ruining what has made this place special for so long?

The huge parking lots where there used to be trees are especially troubling. Maybe they can be encouraged to
park guest vehicles at remote parking lots and shuttle them in. This would preserve more of the forest on this
lake shore property.

Also, use of categorical exclusion must not be allowed to reduce the need for an Environmental Impact
Statement. This is a huge change, not a minor revision.

Thanks for listening.
Kim



